
 

 

The American Legion Post 164 

Minutes of Executive Committee Meeting on April 14, 2021 

 

Meeting called to order by Commander McGuire at 7:00pm                                                                            
Invocation by Post Chaplain                                                                                                                                       
Minutes of  last Executive Committee meeting (3-10-2021) were read. 

 

Committee Reports;                                                                                                                                                     
Membership –  Commander;  We are at 100.98% above goal, but we must keep looking for new members.                                                                                                                                                 
Welcome Packet – Not here                                                                                                                                                     
Sons of The American Legion;  Not here                                                                                                                                
Junior Shooting;   Not here                                                                                                                                               
Legion Riders;  Not here.                                                                                                                                                
Finance Officer;  We have $3,411 in the bank.                                                                                                               
Bingo;  Application was sent back to Austin for approval.                                                                                                                 
Training Officer;  Schedule for next meeting is “Child Welfare Program”  by Harry Woodstrom.                              
Newsletter;  Looks like I will need someone to help me with the newsletter while I am on vacation.                                                                                        
Boys State;  Currently have about 25 to 28 students for the “Virtual Program”                                                                                                                                 
Oratorical;  It is completed for this year, will get information ready for next year.                                                                                                                  
Graves Registration;  Nothing new to report.                                                                                                               
Flag Retirement and Collection;  Need a Chair Person, Wally Klekar, was recommended.                                                         
Honor Guard;   13 Funerals, 2 Flag Ceremony, 219 service hours.                                                                                                
Baseball;  Katy- Pony League, our Post sponsored Astros Team,  come and support this team.                                                                                                   
Board of Trustees;  Need to prepare 2 rooms for painting.                                                                                  
Public Relations;  Finalizing the F-4 video for you tube, will attend next Katy Chamber mixer. 

 

Unfinished Business;                                                                                                                                                          
None at this time. 

New Business;                                                                                                                                                                          
Breakfast with a Veteran is scheduled for May 1st from 7 to 10am,  cost is $9.00 Dollars.                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Next Membership Meeting is on April 28th 2021 at 7:00pm                                                                                                                         
Next Executive Committee Meeting is on May 12th 2021 at 7:00pm                                                                     
District DEC Convention is on May 22nd at Post 164, all members are welcome.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Membership Committee needs to schedule a meeting, sometime soon.                                                              
Post Officer Election Nomination, consult with Forrest Croom, to get on election ballot.                                              
District 22 Convention is April 10th at Post 164 from 9am till 2pm                                                                       
100 Miles for Hope started on April 1st, will support  Veterans and Child Fund                                                                                                                        
JROTC Scholarships and Awards will be at Brookshire High School and Mayde Creek High School    
Selected new Officers need to attend our next Executive Committee Meeting in May.                                  
Remember to come and support our sponsored Pony League baseball team, all members are welcome.  
May 31st is a Monday and Memorial Day.  Our Post will conduct a Poppy Day at several locations.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

If no further business, Post Chaplain will offer a closing prayer.     

 Executive Committee adjourned at 8:45pm 

 

 

 

 

William Kennison                                                                                                                                    James McGuire    
Adjutant                                                                                                                                                     Commander 


